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Ref No: CHQ/AIGETOA/277




                 Dated: 26/04/2010
To


Sh. Kuldeep Goyal

CMD BSNL

Bharat Sanchar Bhawan

Janpath, New Delhi.
Subject: Manhandling of AIGETOA members and sabotage by the striking members   

             of JAC on 20.04.2010
Reference: Our letter no.CHQ/AIGETOA/277 Dated: 19/04/2010
Respected Sir,
With reference to above mentioned letter of AIGETOA in which I had already communicated to your good self regarding the unethical motive of striking employees to prevent the non-striking employees from performing their duties and hence we had demanded for the security arrangements to the non-striking members of AIGETOA. Management should have taken self initiative to proper arrangement of security to non striking employees but, it is observed that most of the local management deliberately failed to make any contingency plan and security arrangements, therefore, the striking employees were successful in their motives to lock the exchanges through vandalism and hampered the services and tarnished the brand value of BSNL.
It is also reported that almost all exchanges were locked by the striking employees in field units and no one has been allowed to enter in to office. Those who tried to enter into the exchanges premises for performing their duties have been brutally manhandled by the striking employees and more ridicules thing is that local management, who were also not allowed to enter into the offices, looked supportive to the striking employees by acting as mute spectator. 
No one can deny that protesting against the decision of the management and government which is affecting the larger interest of the members is democratic right of the association and unions but sabotaging services and manhandling with non striking employees should have not been allowed at any cost.

I request your kindness for unbiased action should be taken with every section of striking employee as committed in our last meeting so that good faith can be maintained and members of our association should not be demotivated in any way regarding step-motherly behaviour of the management towards them. I also demand serious disciplinary action against the striking employees who sabotaged the services and manhandled with members of AIGETOA for not participating in the strike. 

(R. P. Shahu)

General Secretary  
Copy to:

1. Thiru. A. Raja, Hon’ble MOC & IT for kind information please.

2. Sh. Gopal Das, Director (HRD) for kind information and n/a please 
3. Sh. Shakeel Ahmed, GM (SR)/BSNL, for kind information please.      







